
ADEPT in the media – June 2020 
 

General / misc 

 

Construction News 

‘Hold COBRA meetings to address skills gap,’ councils tell government 

https://www.constructionnews.co.uk/buildings/hold-cobra-meetings-to-address-

skills-gap-councils-tell-government-23-06-2020/ 

 

First LGA 

Recovery, renewal and place 

https://www.lgafirst.co.uk/comment/recovery-renewal-and-place/ 

 

Public finance (register) 

Covid-19 will test the highways and transport sectors to their limits 
https://www.publicfinance.co.uk/opinion/2020/06/covid-19-will-test-highways-and-transport-

sectors-their-limits 

 

Transport Network 

Ashworth seeks the calm after the storms 
https://www.transport-network.co.uk/Ashworth-seeks-the-calm-after-the-storms/16679 

 

 

Aviation 

 

LGC 

Mark Kemp: We need national aviation strategy to balance climate and economy 
https://www.lgcplus.com/services/environment/mark-kemp-we-need-national-aviation-

strategy-to-balance-climate-and-economy-29-05-2020/ 

 

Blueprint 

 

Environment Journal 

Government must support local authorities to deliver climate action 
https://environmentjournal.online/articles/government-must-support-local-authorites-to-

deliver-climate-action/ 

 

The MJ: 

'Councils crucial to meeting carbon target' 
https://www.themj.co.uk/Councils-crucial-to-meeting-carbon-target/217984 

 

MRW 

Council/s call for residual waste pay-as-you-throw 

Local authority leaders have argued that councils be given powers to restrict 

residual waste collection as they see fit and experiment with pay-as-you-throw 

schemes. 
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/councils-call-for-residual-waste-pay-as-you-throw-services-24-

06-2020/ 
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Clean Growth / Climate change 

 

Infrastructure Intelligence 

Future economic growth must be resilient and green, says ADEPT 
http://www.infrastructure-intelligence.com/article/jun-2020/future-economic-growth-must-

be-resilient-and-green-says-adept 

 

LGC 

Roundtable: ‘There is a role and responsibility for everyone’ on climate change 
https://www.lgcplus.com/opinion/roundtables/roundtable-there-is-a-role-and-responsibility-

for-everyone-on-climate-change-16-06-2020/ 

 

Transport Network 

ADEPT sees ‘huge opportunity’ for clean, green growth 
https://www.transport-network.co.uk/ADEPT-sees-huge-opportunity-for-clean-green-

growth/16665 

 

Transport Network 

We have a place in recovery efforts, ADEPT says 
https://www.transport-network.co.uk/We-have-a-place-in-recovery-efforts-ADEPT-says/16676 

 

Live Labs 

 

Agg-net 

Amey trial graphene asphalt in Kent 
https://www.agg-net.com/news/amey-trial-graphene-asphalt-in-kent 

 

Construction Enquirer 

Amey trials graphene asphalt on Kent roads 
https://www.constructionenquirer.com/2020/06/26/amey-trials-graphene-asphalt-on-kent-

roads/ 

 

Construction Index 

Amey trials graphene-enhanced asphalt 
https://www.theconstructionindex.co.uk/news/view/amey-trials-graphene-enhanced-

asphalt 

 

Graphene-info.com 

Graphene-enhanced asphalt to be tested in Dartford, UK 
https://www.graphene-info.com/graphene-enhanced-asphalt-be-tested-dartford-uk 

 

Roads/highways 

 

Highways Magazine 

ADEPT's new president re-imagines the road 
https://www.highwaysmagazine.co.uk/ADEPTs-new-president-re-imagines-the-road/8359 

 

Highways Magazine 

Local roads heading for a cliff edge (p7) 
https://edition.pagesuite-

professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=2dae9c2b-

064e-45b3-986f-fd217f71d22c 
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Highways Magazine 

A national guide to local safe working (p18) 
https://edition.pagesuite-

professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=2dae9c2b-

064e-45b3-986f-fd217f71d22c 

 

 

Waste 

 

Circular Online 

“Social distancing” overtakes “sickness” as most common reason for waste 

collection disruption 
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/social-distancing-overtakes-sickness-as-most-

common-reason-for-waste-collection-disruption/ 

 

Circular Online 

42% of councils reporting “moderate or severe” levels of HWRC disruption 
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/42-of-councils-reporting-moderate-or-severe-levels-

of-hwrc-disruption/ 

 

Circular Online 

“Incremental improvements” in all collections except food waste 
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/incremental-improvements-in-all-collections-except-

food-waste/ 

 

Evening Standard 

Warning over threat to wildlife from thousands of plastic bottles washed into 

London's waterways 
https://www.standard.co.uk/news/uk/warning-threat-london-wildlife-plastic-a4481251.html 

 

Let’s Recycle.com 

ADEPT survey shows continued recycling disruption 
https://www.letsrecycle.com/news/latest-news/adept-survey-shows-continued-recycling-

disruption/ 

 

LGC 

Playground guidance branded ‘bonkers’ as minsters urge reopening of tips and 

toilets 
https://www.lgcplus.com/politics/coronavirus/playground-guidance-branded-bonkers-as-

minsters-urge-reopening-of-tips-and-toilets-29-06-2020/ 

 

MRW 

Survey finds HWRCs back in action 
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/survey-finds-hwrcs-back-in-action-29-05-2020/ 

 

MRW  

Council’s call for residual waste ‘pay as you throw’ 
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/councils-call-for-residual-waste-pay-as-you-throw-services-24-

06-2020/ 

 

MRW 

Ministers tell councils to drop HWRC restrictions 
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/ministers-tell-councils-to-drop-hwrc-restrictions-29-06-2020/ 

https://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=2dae9c2b-064e-45b3-986f-fd217f71d22c
https://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=2dae9c2b-064e-45b3-986f-fd217f71d22c
https://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=2dae9c2b-064e-45b3-986f-fd217f71d22c
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/social-distancing-overtakes-sickness-as-most-common-reason-for-waste-collection-disruption/
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/social-distancing-overtakes-sickness-as-most-common-reason-for-waste-collection-disruption/
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/42-of-councils-reporting-moderate-or-severe-levels-of-hwrc-disruption/
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/42-of-councils-reporting-moderate-or-severe-levels-of-hwrc-disruption/
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/incremental-improvements-in-all-collections-except-food-waste/
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/incremental-improvements-in-all-collections-except-food-waste/
https://www.standard.co.uk/news/uk/warning-threat-london-wildlife-plastic-a4481251.html
https://www.letsrecycle.com/news/latest-news/adept-survey-shows-continued-recycling-disruption/
https://www.letsrecycle.com/news/latest-news/adept-survey-shows-continued-recycling-disruption/
https://www.lgcplus.com/politics/coronavirus/playground-guidance-branded-bonkers-as-minsters-urge-reopening-of-tips-and-toilets-29-06-2020/
https://www.lgcplus.com/politics/coronavirus/playground-guidance-branded-bonkers-as-minsters-urge-reopening-of-tips-and-toilets-29-06-2020/
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/survey-finds-hwrcs-back-in-action-29-05-2020/
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/councils-call-for-residual-waste-pay-as-you-throw-services-24-06-2020/
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/councils-call-for-residual-waste-pay-as-you-throw-services-24-06-2020/
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/ministers-tell-councils-to-drop-hwrc-restrictions-29-06-2020/


 

Recycling Magazine 

How the Covid-19 lockdown has affected waste 
https://www.recycling-magazine.com/2020/06/25/how-the-covid-19-lockdown-has-

affected-waste/ 

 

Resource Magazine 

EA presses for waste crime vigilance during pandemic 
https://resource.co/article/ea-presses-waste-crime-vigilance-during-pandemic 

 

Resource Magazine 

Rising disruption to residual and recycling collections, says survey 
https://resource.co/article/rising-disruption-residual-and-recycling-collections-says-survey 

 

 

Public Rights of Way 

 

Farming UK 

Coronavirus: Rights of way tensions continue to flare 
https://www.farminguk.com/news/coronavirus-rights-of-way-tensions-continue-to-

flare_55766.html 

 

Farmers Weekly 

Coronavirus: Appeal for calm as tensions rise in countryside 
https://www.fwi.co.uk/news/coronavirus-appeal-for-calm-as-tensions-rise-in-countryside 
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